
WE NEED AN ADMINISTRATOR

If you think you might be able to 

help with this post, please contact 

one of the Board members to chat 

about it.  More details are on the 

Website. 

The Area Meetings are coming up and anyone can attend.  If you want to know 

what is going on in your Area of if you just want to meet your Area committee why 

not turn up.  If you are interested in the proposed changes to the competition 

calendar then this would be the best place for discussion.  

Area 1

Monday 14th 

April

Croydon BC

19.30

Area 2

Tuesday 15th

April

Ottershaw BC

19.00

Area 3

Wednesday 16th

April

Old Coulsdon BC

19.30

Area 4

Wednesday 9th

April

Wey Valley IBC 

19.30

The Bowls Surrey competition draws are out and live on the Comp System.  Please 

make sure that you enter the names of your team mates.  If someones name is not in 

the list it means that they have not been affiliated and therefore cannot play in a 

compeition until that affilation fee has been paid.  This cannot be done retrospectively 

- If an unaffilated person plays you will be disqualified!
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Hello Everyone.  Whoop Whoop …. Its almost the start of the outdoor season and I am 

certainly looking forward to it.  There will be a lot of work needed at all clubs over the 

next 2-3 weeks so make sure that you are one of those that helps out.  Many hands 

make light work.  Good Luck and lets keep our fingers crossed for good bowling 

weather.  Charlotte BS Communications Officer

Is your club celebrating a special birthday this year?  I am organising another 

'Special Match' against the Friends of English Bowling and am looking for clubs to 

attend.  You can send up to 4 members to this very special game.  Everyone who 

attended last year said it was a brilliant day.  For more details please contact me 

at BowlsSurrey@gmail.com

Did you know that anyone can play in the Bowls Surrey celebration matches.  

These are games that are played against Surrey Clubs who are celebrating 'a 

special' birthday.  If you would like to play please contact either of the Match 

Secretaries - Pam Garden witchypam58@gmail.com or Tony Bourne 

bournear1943@gmail.com.  The first selection meeting is on 3rd April so please 

apply soon!

If you are affiliated to 

ANY club in Surrey 

please read the Bowls 

Surrey Code of 

Conduct.  Every 

member is expected to 

abide by this Code.

Is there something going on in 

your club?  A recruitment day 

or a charity event?  Well let me 

know and I can help promote 

your event on our Facebook 

Page.  Charlotte


